
Some questions came up at the non-mandatory job walk.  Following are the questions and short 

answers: 

 

 

1. Is catering for college events exclusively with the Café? 

 

At this time, the contractor for the Café has first right of refusal.  If they are unable to 

provide the catering, the college can hire an outside caterer.  This is a negotiable point for 

the contract. 

 

2. A question was asked again regarding gross sales, revenue, etc. 

 

Unfortunately, the District does not have access to this information.  We estimate, based 

on commission statements, that revenues last year were approximately $500,000.  We 

have no date on catering services. 

 

3. Is it possible to make changes to the design of the Café? 

 

 Yes, the college is open to new, innovative ideas. 

 

4. What are the numbers in relation to day and night students? 

 

Fall 2014: 

 

 Both Day and 

Evening 

Day 

Only 

Evening 

Only 

Unknown 

Time of Day 

Attended 

3879 4578 2041 284 

 36% 42% 19% 3% 

 

 

 

5. Who is responsible for the cleanup of the Cafe? 

 

The contractor for the café is responsible for the cleaning of the entire café, including 

kitchen and dining areas.  Once a year the College custodial staff will to a deep cleaning 

of the floor. 

 

6. What are the numbers for transfer students? 

 

 We are unable to provide any information at this time. 


